
Counter Closure Notice 
2018 Formula 1 Singapore Airlines 

Singapore Grand Prix 
14th - 16th September 2018 

Snap a pix for 
easy reference

Dear Guests, 

In view of road closures for the above-mentioned event, our 
timing and frequency of the shuttle buses to the Parks will be 
adjusted.




Additionally, our Safari Gate counter at Singapore Zoo & Night 
Safari will not be in operation between 14th-16th September.

All services will resume from 18th September onwards.

We seek your kind understanding on the above closure. If you 
need any assistance, you may  call us at +65 6338 6877 or 
WhatsApp us at +65 9321 7400.

Thank you.
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